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Minutes of the meeting about Stokesley Show held on Monday 15
th
 August 2016 

 

 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR STOKESLEY SHOW – The Show Committee has agreed to our having a pitch at the show 

(the position yet to be agreed), and George Carter and Ken Ridgeway will be in charge of the setting up and manning 

of this. Derek Whiting will provide photographic matter which will be displayed upon artistic boards within the 

gazebo.  Tables and chairs will be borrowed from the town hall. George will approach Leven Arts with a view to them 

producing a banner to go across the front of the gazebo. There will also be flags – possibly with the logo “Stokesley 

Flower Power” on them. Lovaine Irving has agreed to make two topiary trees for the front of the pitch.  Linda Purnell 

will approach Rainbow Nurseries with a view to their providing two flower tubs- thereby gaining publicity as our plant 

supplier. 

 

Refreshments will be provided (Bucks Fizz most likely) 

 

Linda will work on providing a leaflet to publicise the work of Spiota and the voluntary nature of this and the need for 

new volunteers. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 

 

With regard to the Memorial Garden – the Parish Council just require a letter from us to pass the responsibility for this 

on to them. 

 

A tree will be planted on the riverbank and will bear a memorial plaque to the memory of Mr Frank Cuthbert – founder 

member and long serving Chairman of Spiota. (David Hill will be approached for the tree and David Weighell will be 

asked to assist with the planting.) 

 

In view of the planned Food Festival, the ziggurat will not be returned to the market place until October 12
th
.  Also we 

cannot plant until the 18
th
 October.  The tubs will be returned to position on September 25

th
.  The green cordylines will 

be removed as they are now too large. The winter planting will just be polyanthus and tulips. 

 

Mike Irving will chair the September 26
th
 meeting. 

 

A team will be formed from Spiota for the Friends of the Town Hall Quiz in November. 


